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A Message from Patti

Dear friends of CWTC,

One of the things we hear frequently from visitors
when we give tours of CWTC is, “I had no idea.”
Yes, it is important to go about our daily business
and mission with little fanfare, however it is also
important to let the community know how we are
available to support the needs of our area.

If you have never visited CWTC, we would like to
invite you for a tour to find out about all the amazing things that go on
here on a day-to-day basis. If you have visited us, please extend an
invitation to a friend, neighbor or colleague to come visit. Word of
mouth is one of the best ways to spread news! Other ways to keep up
with what is going on at CWTC is to follow us on social media. See the
links at the end of the newsletter.

We have many great success stories to share! Come visit and spread
the word!! Please contact me directly – pgratton@cwtc.org

My best,

Patti

Staff on the Move!

Amy Suprunowski has recently entered into the
Marketing and Events Coordinator position at CWTC.
She is no stranger to the company though, having
worked at our Twin Oaks residential facility for over 15
years, and has literally grown up and with the company
over that time. Many of the consumers she has worked
with she considers family, and now she is growing and
expanding her experience once again. She has planned
activities, events and parties before, both professionally
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and personally. Now it’s on a newer and larger level/scale. She is
happily a mother to 2 children and a cat. She enjoys reading, movies,
music, fashion, shoes, art, nature, cookies, sushi, an everyday cup of
coffee (or two) and an occasional glass of wine (or two).

For sponsorship details, contact Amy at 309-686-3300 or HERE!

Social Media is "Ramping Up!"

There's a lot of exciting things going on at CWTC.
We're sharing lots of information, photos and events
on our social media sites and you don't want to miss
any of them, including our volunteer work on the Rock
Island Trail! Check out Facebook, Twitter, Instagram
and LinkedIn by clicking on the icons below. Be sure
to "Like" or "Follow Us" to stay in touch with
everything we're doing. We appreciate YOUR support
of CWTC and adults with disabilities!
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